
The Rocky River Regulators at DSC-Utica will resume their regular scheduled monthly 
Cowboy Action matches on Sunday, July 19th. The DSC Board of Directors takes the 

Covid-19 pandemic seriously and requires 6’ spacing on ALL of its ranges and the use of 
masks/bandanas at certain times. Until further notice we will be implementing some 

temporary changes: 

1. Our Cowboy Action matches will be limited to 30 competitors. To reserve a spot 
for the match email lupij@wowway.com for a confirmation prior to the date you 
plan to attend. If you just show up there may not be a spot for you. Please plan 
ahead and reserve a spot. 

2. Everyone will be required to sign a Covid-19 waiver to be on our range. 
3. While registering you MUST wear a mask or bandana. 
4. If you RO/Timer you MUST wear a mask or bandana. 
5. Match fees will be Wolverine Ranger $15, Non-Ranger $20. Bring exact fee or 

check made out to DSC. 
6. Water bottles will be available. 
7. Lunch will not be available. 
8. Please bring your own hand sanitizer. 
9. Masks, other than #3 and #4 are optional, however 6’ spacing is mandatory.  

We will strive to follow the DSC Covid-19 Protocol and the SASS "Best Practices 
for Conducting Matches in a COVID-19 Environment" 
 

If you have any questions, concerns, please email J.J. Longley at lupij@wowway.com 
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